| support SB 621.

PPB, the largest city law enforcement agency in the state, is unable to hold itself accountable for the brutality that its officers bring
down on the people of Portland.

According to a 2018 public records request by the Portland Mercury, just 18% of Portland's police officers live in the city. They are
not even members of the community that they serve yet they are entrusted with guns and other military style weapons which they
use on the citizens without any true oversight by the community.

We need to get the citizens back in charge of the Police rather than the other way around.



